
Town of Auburn 
Highway Safety Committee 

March 15, 2017 
 

 
Committee Members Present: Mike Dipietro, Chairman; Sgt. Kevin Cashman, Eva Komardis 
and Dan Carpenter. 
 
Also Present:  Amy Lachance, Recording Secretary 
 
Mr. Dipietro called the meeting order at 7:00 pm 
 
Police Report: 
Sgt. Cashman reported 197 Motor vehicle stops, 19 summons written, 4 arrests,  21 motor 
vehicle accidents during the month.   
 
Old Business: 
Nothing new on parking signs with all the snow outside.   
Fewer trees have come down this season resulting in less power outages.   
Tree trimming continues.   
 
New Business: 
No issues from the Fire Chief or School.   
 
Approval of Meeting Minutes: 
Dan Carpenter moved to approve the minutes of the February 15, 2017 meeting  
as presented. Seconded by Kevin Cashman. A  vote was taken, all were in favor, the motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
Dan Carpenter moved to adjourn; Kevin Cashman seconded the motion. All were 
in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 19th at 7:00 pm at the Safety Complex. 
 


